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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

March 25, 2014 
 
 
State Plan Amendment Regarding Adult Dental Services 

The Department of Health Care Policy and Financing (Department) intends to submit 
a State Plan Amendment (SPA) to implement an Adult Dental Services program. 
Specifically, the requested program benefits will include restorative, preventive and 
diagnostic services for clients age 21 and older. A link to the defined benefits can be 
found at the Department’s Benefits Collaborative Web site. 
 

The Department is requesting authority from the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid 

Services (CMS) to provide the defined benefits in this program.  The State Plan 

Amendment will request an effective date of April 1, 2014.  

General Information 
 

A link to this notice will be posted on the Department’s Web site, Colorado.gov/hcpf, 
on March 25, 2014.  Written comments may be addressed to: Director, Medical and 
CHP+ Program Administration Office, Department of Health Care Policy and 
Financing, 1570 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80203.  For more information, please 
contact Max Salazar at Max.Salazar@state.co.us or at 303-866-3289.  
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